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October 28, 2016

To Whom it May Concern,

Re: Alley vacation between 211 and 215 Harrison St.

This letter documents that after a review of the project, the Oak Park Fire
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Department has determined that the alley vacation under consideration will not

have a negative impact upon our operations.

Please contact me if there is any additional information or verification required

on this matter.

Thank you.

T

Thomas Ebsen

Fire Chief

Qak Park Fire Department
708-358-5602

tebsen@oak-park.us

cc: File



